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WHEREAS, the Master of Education in School Leadership is due for a Permanent Status Program Review (PSPR); and

WHEREAS, the program's enrollment has waned; and

WHEREAS, the Delaware Academy of School Leadership (DASL) submitted a proposal last year to the Delaware Department of Education (DDOE) for a non-credit professional development program that will succeed and replace the Master's degree; and

WHEREAS, DASL’s proposal must be revised and resubmitted to the DDOE this year; and

WHEREAS, the PSPR is going to describe this transition and the plan for how it will take place; now, therefore, be it

RESOLVED, that the Faculty Senate recommends granting a one year extension for submitting the PSPR for the Master of Education in School Leadership.

